
 

 
        Monday, 08 November 2021 
 

KENYA 

LAND OF MYSTERY & MARVELS! 
Oh, yes, we’ll see plenty of these!  Not to mention all the others you’ve 
only seen in zoos!  We’ve done all but the”Impossible Five” … they’re 
called “impossible” since they are difficult to find and see … MAYBE 
we’ll be lucky and see a few!  No promises, just keep your eyes open!  
For some reason the Aardvark is included in this list (you’ve already seen 
that!), as are the Cape Mountain Leopard (a very rare subspecies), 
Pangolin (looks like an Armadillo), Riverine Rabbit, 

and a White Lion 

(VERY rare in the wild!). 
 

Only 356 days before we leave!!!! 
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We’re getting down to the wire and should have our airfare in the next 
couple of weeks!  Then we have to get a move on to secure our space!  
Stay tuned!!!  ... and if you’re concerned about safety because of Covid, 
let me put your minds to rest!  I have been assured every property we 
stay at, as well as every vehicle we’ll be riding in, are being continuingly 
sanitized.  AND we’re not leaving until NEXT October! 
 
Here are a few more 
examples of what you 
will see available for 
putchase.  Please 
notice the similarity 
to the bead word done 
by Native Americans!  
Thousands of miles 
apart, yet so similar!  
These particular 
pieces (note the 
necklace) were done 
by the Maasai.  (The necklace is a piece of beadwork done by a women’s 
bead factory in Nairobi.)   
 

Another beautiful sunrise to start our day! 
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Just a reminder, we will NOT 
be taking dust baths!!!  No, we 
will have indoor plumbing with 
running hot and cold water!!!!!  
:>)  Yes, that includes a 
shower!!! 
 
 
Whatever questions you have, 

please feel free to send them to me.  This is an amazing experience and 
I want you all to feel comfortable and safe.  As we go along, I wills end 
more information about the “Do’s and Don’t’s” … alpng with packinkg tips 
and a myriad of other “little things” we all need to know.  With that I 
leave you with another amazing sunset! 

… and remind you we still have a few rooms left so let your friends 
know and have them email me for info! 
 
‘til next week, Kwa Heri! 
 
Jeanie Matthies-Kurzrok   jeanie6433@aol.com 
 


